. TOWN of NEW SHOREHAM

IRTEE IV ER ML REEA Y Tt

October 5, 2021

Dan Goulet

Dredge Coordinator

Coastal Resources Management Council
4808 Tower Hill Road

Wakefield, RI 02879-1900

Dear Mr. Goulet:

This letter is to confirm the Town of New Shoreham will make beneficial use of dredging material from
Ballard’s Wharf Realty. Acceptance is contingent upon Ballard’s Wharf Realty receipt of the
required testing and Assents from the Army Corporation of Engineers, Department of
Environmental Management and Coastal Resource Management Council.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Singerely,

Town Manager

cc: Town Council
Paul Filippi of Ballard’s Wharf Realty
Kate McConville, Harbormaster




